
        

 

 
 

STATE OF TEXAS 

COUNTY OF BRAZORIA 

CITY OF IOWA COLONY 

BE IT REMEMBERED ON THIS, the 28th day of February 2023, the City Council of the City 

of Iowa Colony, Texas, held a Public Meeting at 6:00 P.M. at Iowa Colony City Hall, there being 

present and in attendance the following members to wit: 

    Mayor Michael Byrum-Bratsen 

Councilman McLean Barnett 

Councilwoman Marquette Greene-Scott 

    Councilman Wil Kennedy 

         

And Councilman Chad Wilsey and Councilwoman Arnetta Murray being absent, constituting a 

quorum at which time the following business was transacted.  
 

MEETING- 6:00 P.M. 

1. Mayor Byrum-Bratse called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M. 

2. Citizens Comments. There were no comments from the public.  
"An opportunity for the public to address City Council on agenda items or concerns not on the agenda. To comply 

with the Texas Open Meetings Act, this period is not for question and answer.  Those wishing to speak must observe 

a three-minute time limit.” 

PUBLIC HEARINGS 

• Hold a public hearing to consider annexing the following property for limited purposes of 

sales and use taxes and certain voter rights provided by law: the commercial portions of 

Brazoria County Municipal Utility Districts No. 32, which is the property in the 

following Property ID Numbers of the Brazoria County Appraisal District (“the 

Annexation Property”): 167483, 167484, 176300, 176307, 176322, 675313, 681252, 

683784, 683785, 683786, 683787, 704911, 706933, 706934, and 706935.  

• Hold a public hearing to consider annexing the following property for limited purposes of 

sales and use taxes and certain voter rights provided by law: the commercial portion of 

Brazoria County Municipal Utility District No. 53, which is the property in property ID 

No. 169543 of the Brazoria County Appraisal District (“the Annexation Property”).  
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Mayor Byrum-Bratsen opened the public hearings at 6:01 P.M. There were no comments from 

the public. Mayor Byrum-Bratsen closed the public hearings at 6:02 P.M.  

3. The meeting was adjourned by a unanimous vote at 6:03 P.M.   

 

APPROVED THIS 20th DAY OF MARCH 2023. 

 

ATTEST:  

____________________________                      ______________________________ 

  Kayleen Rosser, City Secretary                               Michael Byrum-Bratsen, Mayor        

 


